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(AIRCRAFT OVERRAN THE END OF THE RUNWAY ON LANDING RUN) 
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SYNOPSIS 
 
(From AAIB Report) 
 
The aircraft had completed a flight to Perranporth where the landing was uneventful, as was the subsequent taxiing 
and airborne portion of the return flight. The pilot reported that following a normal approach to Runway 25 at 
Blackbushe, with a speed of between 85 and 90 kt, flaps 1 selected, and calm wind, the aircraft touched down 
normally. However, when the pilot applied the brakes he felt no retardation and asked the passenger to assist him 
in applying brake pressure, which again had no effect. Around 200m before the end of the runway he made an RT 
transmission stating `brake failure'. By this time he judged it was too late to perform a go-around and the aircraft 
overran the end of the runway coming to rest on a small bank in amongst some gorse bushes. Both the pilot and 
passenger exited the aircraft unaided. 
 
The Air Traffic Controller reported the aircraft seemed fast on final approach and touched down on Runway 25, 
which has a published landing distance available (LDA) of 1,058 m, 200 m beyond the threshold. No debris was 
found on the runway at Blackbushe. 
 
FOLLOW UP ACTION 
 
The one Safety Recommendation, made by the AAIB following their investigation, is reproduced below, together 
with the CAA’s response. 
 
Recommendation 2005-145 
 
It is recommended that Apex Aircraft, the Manufacturer and Type Certificate holder for Robin aircraft types, issues 
appropriate information to owners and maintenance organisations regarding the revised standard of brake pads 
with bonded and riveted friction material and clarify the acceptability of fitting brake pads which have been relined. 
 
CAA Response 
 
This Recommendation is not addressed to the CAA. 
 

CAA Status - Closed 

Safety Regulation Group
Safety Information and Data Department
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